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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Henderson County 2019 Reappraisal 
HC-2018-66 
Hendersonville, NC – November 9, 2018 
 
 
The 2019 Countywide Reappraisal becomes effective on January 1, 2019.  Valuation Notices will 
be mailed to taxpayers around February 1, 2019.  We expect that approximately 68,000 notices 
will be mailed.  State law requires that reappraisals be conducted at least once every eight years; 
however, in 1995 Henderson County began conducting reappraisals every four years.  The last 
reappraisal was conducted in 2015.   
 
At this time, it’s too early to predict what the new values will be because our staff is working to 
appraise all properties.  We have scheduled a number of public information sessions where 
citizens can learn more about the upcoming reappraisal.  We have also published a Reappraisal 
Guide in order to educate our citizens about the reappraisal process.  The schedule for our 
upcoming public information sessions and an electronic copy of the Reappraisal Guide can be 
found by visiting the Tax Department’s website at 
https://www.hendersoncountync.gov/tax/page/2019-reappraisal. 
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